
  
The Institute of Company Secretaries of India is a premier professional body set 
up under the Company Secretaries Act, 1980 for development and regulation of 
the profession of Company Secretaries. The Institute functions under the 
jurisdiction of Ministry of Corporate Affairs, Government of India. It has on its roll 
more than 50,000 members and around 4, 00,000 students. Institute awards the 
certificate of bestowing the designation of Company Secretary (CS) to a candidate 
qualifying for the membership of the Institute. The Institute has its headquarters 
at New Delhi and four regional offices at New Delhi, Chennai, Kolkata and 
Mumbai. 

A Company Secretary is a competent professional who comes in existence after 
extensive exposure provided by the Institute through class room teaching, 
examinations, rigorous training and continuing education programmes. The 
Companies Act, 2013, which is a paradigm shift in the governance framework of 
the country, has accorded exalted position and recognised the Company 
Secretaries for conducting Secretarial Audit, and as Registered Valuers, Key 
Managerial Personnel, interim / Company Administrator in the process of 
corporate restructuring / insolvency, etc.   

Institute as a leader in compliance management and the facilitator of good 
governance is well equipped to guide the foreign companies on various Indian 
Government’s schemes and initiatives, in more effective and efficient manner. 

The Institute of Company Secretaries of India partners with the Government of 
India in its pursuits towards nation building. ICSI played a pivotal role in the 
Government of India’s mega event ‘Make in India’ Week held at Mumbai from 
February 13-18, 2016 is actively supporting the “Vision New India” of 
Government of India. It has been associated in various other initiatives of 
Government of India such as Swachhta Pakhwada, Yoga Day, Ease of Doing 
Business, Skill India etc.  

With a view to support, “Vision New India” initiative of Government of India, The 
Institute shall be pleased to extend its support to foreign companies, seeking 
clarification on various schemes of Government of India.  

For details please contact CS Sonu Lakhani, Nodal Officer, ICSI at 
sonu.lakhani@icsi.edu/+91-120-408 2138. 
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